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the attachment or the linkNutrienti; 2General Permit Lead Ellie Ott,With rising water temperature
and endangered salmon, orcas, and krill, we need to reduce nutrient runoff and pollution into the
Puget Sound to save our ecosystem.The goal should be to reduce and eventually eliminate nutrient
runoff pollution. Thank you, Joe DeBinJoseph DeBin jdebin@gmail.com 4214 NE Glisan St
Portland, Oregon 97213



